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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

June 12, 2001

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

Federal
Today, the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation and Related Agencies marked-up the FY 2002 Transportation Appropriations Bill.  Attached is the subcommittee's press release and Excel Spreadsheet reflecting the overall budgeted numbers.  

Subcommittee staff has stated that no specific project earmarks will be released until the Full House Appropriations Committee mark-up hearing at the end of this week or the beginning of next week.

Should you have any questions, please contact Claudette A. Moody at (213) 922-2237.
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